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From:                              george.net [wege@cal.net]
Sent:                               Thursday, September 18, 2008 2:56 PM
To:                                   Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc:                                   George Converse
Subject:                          Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429

 
Dear Mr. Wickham
 
This is a notification that we are about to commence with the excavation of contaminated soils at the above mentioned Desert 
Petroleum Site, DP 793.  The excavation has been reduced from approximately 1400 cubic yards to approximately 750 cubic 
yards by concentrating on only those areas that exhibited the highest concentrations.  Other than reducing the amount of 
contaminated soil to be excavated the excavation as described in the Work plan dated February 13, 2006 will be performed.
 
I attend to submit the new cost to the UST fund for pre-approval.  If you need to discuss the reduction in excavation amounts, 
please call or email me.
 
Regards,
 
George Converse (530) 668-5300 or wege@cal.net
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